
 

Items for inclusion in the newsletter must be left in the Parochial House before 12 noon on Thursday.  Please take a copy of the newsletter home with you to read in your own time.  Thank you. 

            Fr. Patrick Mc Hugh PP 

 Phone/Fax 074-9139016 Emergency Mobile number 086-2831800 

Fr. Michael Mc Keever, Churchill at 074-9137057 or daytime at 074-9121208 

Parish website:  www.gartantermonparish.ie  or www.raphoeparishes.com/termon.htm  

    Saturday September 9th & Sunday September 10
th
 2017 

  23rd Sunday of Ordinary time. 

 

Sat Sept 9th 

 

7.00pm Nora O Donnell,Glasgow.RIP 

Sun Sept 10th 9.00am 

11.00am           

Missa Pro Populo. 

Mary, Cissie & Harry Helferty, Knocknabollen. 

RIP 

Mon Sept 11th  No Mass. 

Tue Sept 12th 

 

7.00pm 

 

Private Intention. *Note the change of Mass time. 

Wed Sept 13th 9.30 am Private Intention. 

Thu Sept 14th 9.30am Julia Featherson and deceased members of the 

Featherson family. RIP 

Fri Sept 15th 9.30am Patrick Duffy, Knockabollan. RIP 

Sat  Sept 16th 10.00am 

 

7.00pm 

Mass for the Holy Souls. 

 

Katie, Patrica & Brian Mc Daid, Tirhillion. RIP 

Sun Sept 17th 

 

 

9.00am 

11.00am 

Missa Pro Populo. 

Hugh Gallagher, Loughascarry. RIP 

 

Income and Building Fund: € 1,547             Expenditure: €  

 

The 9.00am Mass every Sunday is offered for the intentions of the people 
of the parish. 
 

The Chaplet of Divine Mercy is prayed after the 10.00am Mass on Saturday 
mornings except for First Saturdays. 
 

Confessions are available after Mass on Sat evening & on the First Friday                                                                            
of every Month. 
 
The Loop Hearing Aid system is currently available for all Ceremonies in  
this Church. 

Prayer Books for the Way of the Cross are available at the Book Stand  
at the back of the Chapel €2 each. 
 
Gluten – free hosts are available at Mass. Simply wait until Holy 
Communion is distributed to the Faithful and then come forward and make 
your request known to the Priest.  
 
Could someone please take up the collection on the Saturday evening and 
Sunday 11.00am Masses as we have no designated collector for these 
Masses. 
 

Fr Mc Hugh will be covering Glendowan on the weekend of Sept 16
th

 & 17
th

. 

He will not be available to see anyone after 7pm Mass on Saturday as he has 

8pm Mass in Glendowan. 

 

Would you like to deepen your Catholic Faith and pass it on to others? 

Weekly adult Youcat classes will take place starting Sept 2017 in a relaxed 

setting in Letterkenny.  

To find out more please email: youcatclass@yahoo.com 

 

There will be a Meeting of the Parish Pastoral Council on Tuesday Sept 12
th
 

in the Chapel at 7.45pm. Present will be those who attended the recent 

seminar on World Meeting of Families last Monday night in the Clanree.It 

is hoped to put a plan in place for the Parish in preparation for the Pope’s 

visit in 2018 to attend the World Meeting of Families. Anyone else who is 

interested is welcome to attend.  

 

The annual Mass for Expectant Families will take place on Tuesday 26
th

 September at 

7.30pm in St Eunan’s Cathedral. Please see poster on notice board. 

 

LOUGH DERG DAY OF FRIENDSHIP & PRAYER   

Wednesday 13
th
 September.  Arrival 10:30am / Departure 3:00pm 

This ecumenical day of friendship & prayer is an opportunity to gather as a 

Christian pilgrim family. Guest Speaker – Revd Dr Isaac Thompson, Minister 

Emeritus, First Presbyterian Church, Cookstown, Co Tyrone. Keynote address 12 

noon followed by Prayer Service and a light lunchAdvance booking is essential.   

Tel. 071 9861518 (0035371 9861518)  Email info@loughderg.org 


